
From: Getu, Tilahun M. (IntlAssoc)
To: Liu, Yi-Kai (Fed)
Subject: RE: It was very nice speaking with you!
Date: Friday, December 13, 2019 3:59:46 PM

Dear Prof. Dr. Yi-Kai Liu:
 
Thanks a bunch for your e-mail and the QuICS mailing list which I just subscribed to.
 
As there are indeed tons of possibilities for collaboration between QuICS and CTL, I will take the
initiative as well as leadership (under your leadership) with passion and full dedication.  
 
With respect to my research fields of (AI, quantum computation/communication, and 6G
communications system) which I am heavily engaged with, I am also very much interested in
contributing to your leadership! For instance, we can write an absolutely innovative and bold multi-
disciplinary proposal for an internal NIST funding.
 
I am always looking for gigantic challenge and hence I would be very grateful for your engagement
and leadership!  
 
 
Cordially and respectfully,
Tilahun   
 

From: Liu, Yi-Kai (Fed) <yi-kai.liu@nist.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 3:36 PM
To: Getu, Tilahun M. (IntlAssoc) <tilahun.getu@nist.gov>
Subject: RE: It was very nice speaking with you!
 
Dear Dr. Getu,
 
It was nice chatting with you too! Yes, I think there are interesting possibilities for collaboration
between QuICS and CTL…
 
Also, you’re welcome to attend any of the QuICS seminars, the schedule and mailing list are here:
 
https://quics.umd.edu/
https://lists.umiacs.umd.edu/mailman/listinfo/quics-announce
 
Cheers,
 
--Yi-Kai
 

From: Getu, Tilahun M. (IntlAssoc) <tilahun.getu@nist.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 1:33 PM
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To: Liu, Yi-Kai (Fed) <yi-kai.liu@nist.gov>
Subject: It was very nice speaking with you!
 
Dear Prof. Dr. Yi-Kai Liu:
 
This is the Ethiopian researcher whom you spoke with after today’s talk on distributing quantum
entanglement. It was a tremendous delight to get to know you and talk to you.
 
This is to get connected with you via e-mail so that I will get the opportunity to get involved in your
research as well as professional activities.
 
Pleasant day (also weekend) ahead and I am grateful for your time!
 
Sincerely and respectfully,
Tilahun
 
 
********************************
Dr. Tilahun M. Getu
Guest Researcher with NIST, USA
Post-doctoral Fellow with ETS, Canada
********************************
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